
 

If you have a disability that requires reasonable accommodations to participate in the above meeting, please call  
665-7550 by 8:30 AM the day before the meeting and we will provide reasonable assistance for you. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING  
 

CANCELLATION 

 
Due to the lack of quorum, the monthly meeting of the JEA Board scheduled for 

Tuesday, October 20, 2015, is cancelled and is tentatively rescheduled for Friday, 

October 30, 2015 at 11:00 AM when it is anticipated that a quorum of the JEA 

Board members will be in attendance.     
 
 

Please contact Melissa Charleroy at 665-6313 or Cheryl Mock at 665-4202 if you need 
additional information.   
 
 
 


